
NEWSLETTER 3 – SPRING TERM 2015 
 
AWARDS 
Last year I introduced some ‘special’ certificates which we award to 
children each half term. They are for:- 
Courtesy  - consistent politeness and good manners 
Citizenship  - for those who are particularly helpful. 
Achievement - for good progress this term. 
Sustained effort  - for consistent hard work and good attitude to learning. 
The following children have been chosen for this half term’s awards:- 
Courtesy – Brody, Ollie D. Kisna, Jago and Cameron. 
Citizenship – Vriya, Johnny, Isla, Lucy W. and Archie R. 
Achievement – Miranda, Joel, Keanu, Daisy and Willow. 
Sustained Effort – Amelia, Betsy, Freddie, Radha and Ella. 
Congratulations to all! 
 
MORE CERTIFICATES 
This half term we have presented bronze and silver 
certificates to the following children:- 
OAKS – Bronze to Ebony, Willow, Connor, Cameron, Khali, 
Daniel S. Charlotte, Daniel W. and silver to Ella, Thea, 
William P. and Lucy R. 
CHESTNUTS – Bronze to Archie G. Fin, Jake, Rio, Alisha 
Henry M. Matthew S. and David and silver to Daisy and Radha 
ACORNS – Bronze to Roxy, Owen and Alanah and silver to William H.and Adam. 
HAZEL – All children achieved bronze last term 
CONKERS – Bronze to Tristan, Ed, Miranda and Peter and Silver to Daniel B. Evie, 
Annie, Jacob, Amelia, Libby and Finley. 
 
HOT LUNCHES 
We are having some issues with a few children who are saying they don’t like the 
lunch that has been ordered and, in some cases, refusing to eat. Please will you look 
at the menu with your children when you do the order, and ensure that they will eat 
what is being provided? We have no ‘spare’ lunches to offer or the ability to offer 
alternatives. Thankyou. 
 
SWIMARATHON 

We now have a full adult team for this event – Mrs.Primrose, Mrs.Hiscocks, 
Mrs.Trim, Mrs.Henry, Mr.Rowley and Mrs.Hutchinson. We have four 
children who have volunteered to swim – Lucy R. Thea, Daisy and Isla – 

so ideally we are looking for two more pupils for this team. The 
participants will have their sponsor forms so please support them, and the 

school, in this event. Many thanks. 
 
BANNER COMPETITION 
I hope that you will encourage the children, during the half term holiday, to enter 
their design for a banner to go on the fence by the swimming pool – ideas could 
include sporting or outdoor activities, nature, school, etc  Entries in immediately after 
half term – prizes for the winners! 
 
Wear Red for British Heart Foundation – we raised £100. Thankyou! 
 


